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Newsletter for 

January/February  2021 

Moving? Don’t forget to let us know.. 

   

  

  

Be Safe, healthy and                                 

Wear a Mask   

 

HAPPY HOLIDAYS! 

 

Once again we would like to thank our friends at                               

ARC  Document Solutions in San Carlos for always 

helping us get our news letters out on time. 

 

  

Current Residence  
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 These Guidelines may change as we move to a lower tier. 
Please remember to have your membership card with you                                  

in order to enter the building. 
 

 We must take several steps to protect our Lodge and its membership. 

The Lodge will have a Designated COVID-19 Point of contact, this person will be responsible 
for responding to COVID-19 questions 

All guest will be required to fill out a Covid-19 acknowledgment form and have their                        
temperature taken before entering the social quarters. 

If a guest should have a temperature greater than 100.4 degrees, they along with their                         
party shall not be allowed into the lodge.  

We will be temporally requiring phone reservations for dinner, when making your                                 
reservation you must give name number in party. Remember you can only dine at the same 
table with others from the same household or social bubble. 

Entrance though the front door only.  

Wheelchair or those needing help can enter though the backdoor. 

6’ distance will be required by all. Unless there are from the same household or social                         
bubble. 

The Lodge will mark off 6’ spacing for standing  

Sanitizer will be provided throughout the lodge. 

Face covering must be worn at all times, can only be removed while at your table. 

Drinks can only be ordered with dinner! 

Cashier will have several pens for members to use and will be sanitize after used.  

We have discontinued the salad bar.  

We will eliminate all self-service items: condiments (salt Pepper ketchup), water and coffee. 

“if you would like any of these items please ask” 

Only Authorize Volunteers will be allowed in the Kitchen area.  

Wash your hands with soap and hot water often! Remember if you are not feeling well Stay 
home    

 These are guidelines set by the CDC. We hope you understand and will adhere to these 
guidelines 
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Welcome New W.O.T.M. Members 

        Name        Sponsor                      

  

 Unfortunately none at this time 

               

  

Welcome New L.O.O.M. Members 

      Name             Sponsor              

   

 Unfortunately none at this time 

We need you more then ever!! 

Please check your membership card and 
make sure your dues are current. Not only 
are you helping our community but you are 
helping our Seniors at Moosehaven and our 
kids at Mooseheart. You also have a fun 
and safe place to come and have dinner and 
make new friends.                                                          
                        
So please renew your dues, we don't want 
loose our Moose family members during 
these hard times. We here at the Pacifica 
lodge have come a long way to put our 
name back on the map with Moose                  
International with our membership. From 
down and almost out we are up and                         
running strong, thanks to all of you.  

So please get your dues in. If your dues 
are   current we thank you, if you would 
just like to help us out with a donation to 
keep our lodge a float, we still have bills to 
pay. PLEASE feel free to contact us or 
mail it in. We are here  every Thursday for 
Steak Take Out Night.  

Pacifica Moose Lodge 
776 Bradford Way     
Pacifica, CA 94044  
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From the  Sr Regent: 
 Happy Holidays Co-Workers- 

 It is 2021!  Welcome to the new Year.  This 
year offers hope and the eventual return of 
chapter events, lodge dinners and family                  
activities. Let us get those vaccinations and 
get back to normal chapter activities. 

May 1st, we become One Moose.  Chapter dues must be 
current.  Our chapter has decided to offer co-workers the 
opportunity for a Lifetime Membership refund.  Any                   
co-worker who purchases a Lifetime  Membership before 
March 31, 2021 will be refunded half of the membership fee. 
Cost of the membership for co-workers with 14 years or less 
membership years will cost $600.  The co-worker will pay the 
$600 to Moose International.  Once the chapter is notified 
of the new membership the chapter will refund $300 to the co
-worker.  With a lifetime membership the member no longer 
pays Chapter dues or One Moose dues!  Great                   
Opportunity! The membership for those with more than 14 
years of membership is prorated lower. 

Saturday, January 16th is the chapter’s first Youth                 
Bowling Event. Bowling will begin at 2 PM . The bowling 
will be at Classic Bowl in Daly City.   Although planned as 
a youth event the bowling is open to all chapter and lodge 
members. Bowlers must pre-registered with a $16 fee.                
Maximum participation is 30 bowlers. Deadline for                         
registration is January 10th.  Bumper lanes may be available 
depending upon participation.  Registration will be returned 
if event is cancelled due to COVID-19 situation. Thank 
you to Activities/Sports Chairperson Angel Wells and                    
co-worker Julie for planning this event. 

Chapter meetings on Zoom are the first and third Tuesday 
of the month.  The Meeting ID is 819 1668 3989.  Pass-
word is Moose.  Meetings begin at 7 PM.  Each time                   
members attend their name is entered into a drawing.  The 
more meetings you attend the better chance of winning.  
Names will be drawn at the last meeting of my term of Sr. 
Regent. 

Happy 2021! 

Sincerely                                                                                                        
Peggy Ussery                                                                                                                  
Sr Regent                                                                                                      
2020-2021 

Letter from The Governor 

 Howdy to all the Pacifica Moose 
Lodge Members, 
   
As I reflect on the year 2020, we started out laughing and 
making amazing plans for 2020. So many events, parties, 
fund raisers in the works.  I was looking forward to starting 
my year as   Governor in April then like a brick wall it all 
came to an end. The Corona Virus was here. We all had to 
shelter in place, the lodge closed what we thought would be 
a couple of weeks. As time went on, we were able to open 
with limited service. What we could do, we did  extremely well. 
Thanks to all who came out and supported the events and 
activities we had. We did end the year on a positive High. 
Our Veterans Day Pancake breakfast was a great success.  
The Pacifica Fire Dept. Engine 72 Toys for Tots drive 
was fun and successful. We did not have a New Year’s               
Party. But I stayed up past midnight just to make sure 2020 
was over, DONE! 
Now here we are in 2021 and feeling encouraged that life 
will be better. We will continue to find ways to make the 
lodge your family center for all to enjoy.  
We have so many things to do just to catch up with events 
we had to cancel or postpone. Once the State and                  
County Health Dept. give us the green light  
the Pacifica Moose Lodge 1944 will come to life bigger and 
better than ever before. 
With your support and commitment, we can do this.                      
Volunteers help anyway you can. If you cannot do physical 
work open your check books and give a little extra. I know 
2021 will be a year that we move forward from the dark cloud 
of 2020.  Membership is key to our success. Renew your 
membership and signup new members. Mooseheart and 
Mooseheaven really need us more that ever.  
The one event that we had to postpone was our 60th               
Anniversary Party. This was to be an amazing event, just 
think the Pacifica Moose Lodge 1944 has been serving the 
community of Pacifica for 60 YEARS, now that is                             
amazing. 
Be assured we are going to celebrate this milestone, we may 
be a year late, but we will celebrate.  
Moving forward please do your part and wear a mask, wash 
your hands, and follow social distancing.  Being a Loyal 
Order of Moose is an honor to serve the community. The 
year we will be ONE MOOSE!  

Fraternally Yours      
Leonard Iniguez            
Governor  2020-2021 

Attention LOOM Members!!!  

“Loyal Order Of Moose” 
General Meetings are held on the  2nd and 4th                                                           

Tuesday of the month at 7pm 
We are doing Zoom Meetings 

If you would like to join please contact us 

Attention WOTM Co Workers!! 

 “Women Of The Moose” 
General Meetings are held on the 1st  and 3rd                                                                          

Tuesday of the month  at  6:30pm 
We are doing Zoom Meetings 

If you would like to join please contact us 
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Notes from the administrators office. 

Hello Brothers and Co Workers, 

  As you're receiving this letter it will already be January 2021.                      
So, I sincerely hope your Christmas season was full of joy and                         
happiness and the hopes for the new year will be far better than the 
last. Without saying 2020 tested us all in ways we didn't expect. It also 
taught us some lessons that we should never forget. But now we can all 
have a collective sigh of relief that 2020 has FINALLY past. And as we can now see light at the 
end of this tunnel with the vaccines that will be reaching us soon. I say that alone calls for one big 
"Happy New Year!" 
 Looking forward, as you know we are still closed till restrictions are lifted and cases start to decline. 
Until then we must remain patient and continue all the good personal practices we have been doing to 
stay safe for what I pray is the last home stretch. At the lodge we will continue to be prepared for the 
day we can reopen and enjoy our lodge. I would like to thank our current board of officers, both                  
women and men for their dedication to keep things running smoothly and following Covid protocols at 
the lodge and keeping everyone informed and as safe as possible. A big thank you to our Governor 
Leonard and his crews for being on top of this from day one.  
 This brings me to the need to share the realities of what this pandemic has brought to the lodge. 
And what it will take to recover from being shut down so long. We were fortunate that coming into it 
we were in good financial shape. At that time we were firing on all cylinders with lodge activities                  
signing new members and a very successful Thurs. and Fri. family dinner nights. Also a public                     
BINGO game twice a month that brought in proceeds that we were able to give right back to the                           
community. All that came to a screeching halt in March 2020. Unfortunately the monthly bills did not. 
I know we are all dealing with this on some level. But I do need you to know that we cannot sustain this 
much longer without your help. Plain and simple we need your participation NOW! The lodge needs 
everyone to do something to participate. Weather large or small. If everyone did something we will be 
way ahead of the game instead of waiting until we are able to reopen. Some simple ideas are first 
make sure you dues are current, sign up a new member, make a direct donation to the lodge for                       
obligations and lodge improvements. (these improvements can only be done if funds are donated), or 
simply call in your dinner order prior Thursday and enjoy our famous steak dinners. We will also be 
adding two Fridays a month in January till we reopen. All meals are to go. 
 We will open again sometime soon. We all want to get back to our normal lives. So all we must do 
what it takes to ensure our lodge survives and is there for us enjoy and serve Moose Heart, Moose 
Haven and our community. Pacifica Lodge always come through. 
  
Fraternity yours 
Rich Russitano 
Administrator. 
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 From the Legion Committee   

Hello Brother Legionnaires and General Members, 

 HAPPY NEW YEAR 2021 THE YEAR OF HOPE! 

Calling all Legionaries, this year we have so much to do and we need all members to 
volunteer. 

We are hoping to get enough volunteers to have crews to work different events.   
Thursday and Friday dinners and Sunday Pancake breakfast. Share the wealth.  

As the State Health Dept. starts to ease the heath restrictions, we would like to be 
ready with events for our membership.  

Your Moose Legion Committee is excited to announce a new membership drive             
program. Starting on 9/1/2019 new members will receive four $5.00 coupons value of 
$20.00 to be used for any Pacifica Moose Lodge sponsored event (one coupon per day). 
Sponsoring Legionnaires will receive $10.00 in coupons.  Golden Spot 15 also has a 
special enrollment. Sign up 2 new or former Legion members and enter a chance to 
win, first prize is a $100.00 Amazon certificate 2nd prize is a $50.00 Amazon gift                        
certificate. 

Pancake Breakfast January 10th 9:00 till 12noon as the now it will be takeout only.  

Moose Legion Pancake Breakfast is still the best deal in town. 

Take the next step in Fraternalism and become a Legionnaire Be part of the B team; Be 
Active, Be Committed and Be Rewarded by the impact we have on the lives of those 
we serve!  

Fraternally yours, 

Your Moose Legion Committee,                                                                                                                                              

Leonard Iniguez 

One and Fun!!! 

Notes from the Recorder: 
I would like to thank everyone who has paid their yearly                              
membership dues.  
Here are ways you can pay. 
Www.mooseintl.org  go to membership area/pay dues 
Send check to :  
Moose International Dues processing Center PO Box 88065 Chicago, IL  
Or Drop off Check to the lodge Recorders Office...Make sure you have your                     
membership ID on your check and make check to Moose International 
 
Sincerely  
Debbie Willers-Blanchard 
WOTM Recorder 
2020-2021 
Problems or need to replace your card ?   
Email   —  memberservices@mooseintl.org 
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Sickness & Distress 
 

 We would like to send  our get well 
wishes to Brother Alan Childs and 
his wife  Co Worker Kathy  Childs, 
as they have been both battling 
Covid-19, our thoughts and prayers 
are with you both during this most 
difficult time. Please be safe. 

 Our deepest condolences to                     
Co Worker Elaine Hooper on the 
passing of her beloved sister, our 
thoughts and prayers are with you 
and your family.                                                   
May she Rest In Peace. 

 

Please remember Brothers and                         
Co Workers, this Covid 19 is real              
and dangerous,                                                       
So please take all                                    
precautions , mask up stay 
6ft apart and be safe and 
healthy.                                                                 
Together, we will get through this. 

 

We hope everyone is staying safe and healthy   
during this unforeseen time.  

Please let us know if there are any of our elder 
members that may need help with shopping or 
rides to Doctors  Appointments.  We are the 
Moose  Family that sticks together. 

 If you know of someone who has been ill,                   
Injured or could use a helping hand, please let 
us know.                      

 
John Gomez   - 
jtg1257@yahoo.com                                
Prelate  LOOM      
 
Ellie Bowen  
Jr Regent WOTM 

 

  

  

 To our valued Members:  

Please be aware that due to rising    
operational costs, there will be a slight 
price increase affecting some of our 
menu options. All entrée price                      
increases will go into effect during the 
1st Thursday Night Dinner of the 
New Year which is scheduled for 
January 7, 2021. Changes are              
outlined below We greatly appreciate 
your support and look forward to 
providing you with the same quality 
service and value, our members have  
always expected. During these trying 
times, we are all in this together and we 
will all be stronger on the other side.   

Prime Rib—$17.00 

Surf & Turf Dinner—$17.00 

Steak Dinner  - $14.00 

Friday Night Specials—$12.00 

Sincerely, 

House Committee –                                                    
Pacifica Moose #1944 

One & Fun 
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Effective January 1st  our              
dinner prices will be  increased 
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We Are pleased to announce that                     
Starting in January  

we will be adding two Friday night dinners. 
 

Friday January 8th will be Prime Rib $17.00   
&  

Friday January 22nd will be Meat Loaf $12.00 
 

Friday February  12th will be Prime Rib $17.00 
&  

February  26th will be Mexican Night $12.00 
 

All Friday night dinners MUST be called in by                       
Thursday 7pm as we will have a limited amount. 

 

Fish & Chips and Prawns & Fries will still be available  
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$8.00 PER PERSON OR                                                                          

$12.00 INCLUDES 2 MIMOSAS  

KIDS 10 AND UNDER $4.00 INCLUDES JUICE BOX 
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Youth/Family Bowling 
For Moose Youth and Members 
Saturday, January 16th, 2021 

 

Limited Space, 30 Maximum        Deadline is January 10th  
Money will be refunded if event is cancelled due to Covid 19 

 
————————————————————————————————- 
Cut here and return to lodge 
 
 

                       Name and ages of bowlers:  ____ Yes, Bumper Requested 
 
 _______________________  _______________________ 
 
 _______________________  _______________________ 
 
 _______________________  _______________________ 
 
 Contact Name/ Number ________________________________ 
  
 _____ (Number of Bowlers) @ $16.00 Each  ( Amount Enclosed )_________ 
 
Checks Payable to:   WOTM  #1595 
Mailing Address:   Pacifica WOTM  , 776 Bradford Way  Pacifica , Ca 94044 
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776 Bradford Way, Pacifica, CA 94044  650-355-1540 January/February 2021 

2020-2021 

BOARD OF OFFICERS 

 

Loyal order of Moose 

Elected Officers 2020/2021 

Governor Leonard Iniguez    

Jr. Governor  Sam Allen 

Past Governor  Paul Lavorini 

Prelate  John Gomez 

Treasurer Dave Kazakoff  

Administrator Rich Russitano, Sr. 

Trustee 1st year  Dan Basques 

Trustee  2nd year Tony Johnson 

Trustee  3rd year Tony Miranda 

Appointed Officers 

Sgt. At Arms  Ron Solis 

Inner Guard  Jere Morgan 

Outer Guard    

Children’s Parties LOOM/WOTM 

 

 

 

Women of the Moose 

Elected Officer 2020/2021 

Senior Regent                    Peggy Ussery   

Jr. Regent                          Ellie Bowen   

Jr. Grad. Regent                Cynthia Ussery  

Sec/Treasurer                    Chris Giglotti 

Recorder                            Debbie Blanchard 

Appointed Officers 

Guide     Patty Hartman   

Assistant  Guide      Jolynne Frandeen  

Chairman 

Membership/Retention    Nancy Sweet 

Community Service          Angela Wills   

Activities / Sports              Jeanette Tevis     

Mooseheart/Moosehaven     Gena Meyers 

Higher Degree      Loretta Morgan 

          

Lodge Social Quarters 
Hours of Operation 

Social quarters Closed until                             
further notice 

                                                                     
Monday:       Closed 
Tuesday: 4:00pm – 9:00pm 
Wednesday:  4:00pm –10:00pm 
Thursday: 4:00pm –10:00pm 
Friday:     4:00pm - 11:00pm 
Saturday: 3:00pm - 10:00pm 
Sunday:     12:00pm – 6:00pm 

Lodge Email: 

lodge1944@mooseunits.org 

Chapter Email:                                                

chapter1595@mooseunits.org 

Newsletter Editors: 

LOOM & WOTM 

Email articles & news to 

Lodge1944@mooseunits.org 

Pacifica Moose Lodge Newsletter 
Loyal Order of Moose #1944 

Women of the Moose Chapter #1595 
 

Have you checked out our                    
Facebook Page? 

There you can see pictures from 
our events and also get                    

information about up coming 
events . 

So go check it out and “Like the 
page” 

https://www.facebook.com/
pages/Pacifica-Moose-

mailto:lodge1944@mooseunits.org
mailto:chapter1595@mooseunits.org
mailto:Lodge1944@mooseunits.org

